TEGIC PLAN

I, Adele Gardner (Te Hiku Community Board Chair) give notice that at the next Te Hiku Community
Board meeting to be held on 13 December 2022, | intend to move the following motion:

MOTION

That the Te Hiku Community Board, which at its meeting of 22 September 2022 formally adopted
the 2022/2023 Te Hiku Community Board Strategic Plan as the overarching document that will
guide the Board in identifying, confirming and allocating funding to its strategic and community
planning projects will meet the needs of communities and promote the social, economic,
environmental, and cultural well-being of communities as required by the Local Government Act
2002 confirms as follows:

That the Board adopts the proposed development/strategic plan for Kaitaia (Town Centre Retail
Strategy) which meets the criteria of being one of the relevant documents that is referred to in
the Board Strategic Plan as part of the Te Hiku o Te Ika Open Spaces Revitalisation Master Plan.

RATIONALE

At its meeting of 22 September, the Te Hiku Community Board adopted its strategic plan for the
2022/2023 year to be used as a basis for funding allocation and forward planning.

Incorporated within the strategic plan is the Te Hiku o Te lka Open Spaces Revitalisation Master
Plan that was adopted by the Board at its meeting of 25 August 2020 as a guiding document.
The purpose of the master plan was to incorporate other documents including new and
existing Community and local development plans. The Board has been presented with a
proposed development plan for Kaitaia, the Town Centre Retail Strategy which meets this
criteria, and the Board wishes to formally incorporate this into its strategic plan document.

| commend this Notice of Motion to the Te Hiku Community Board for consideration.
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